
 Are you constantly arguing with your teenager?
Do you worry about your child’s academic success?
Are you getting too many calls from the school?

NCS & The Strength-Based Approach Team would like to invite you to 
Parent Night K-12 with Charlie Appelstein M.S.W.

Charlie is a well-known youth care specialist who provides expert 
strength-based training to anyone who works with children and youth 

experiencing emotional and behavioral challenges. 

 When: October 5th 6:45pm presentation 7pm-8pm
Where: NCS Jr/Sr HS cafeteria

-This is a free event-Snacks will be provided-Door prizes-
Little ones may be dropped off at the gym to be chaperoned by our 

Naples National Honor Society students


